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Parish Religious Education 
Director of Religious Education 

Constance J. Boyer 
connieb@stcolumbkill.org 

Coordinators of Religious Education 
Patricia & Joseph Petrauskas 

dcnjoepet2015@stcolumbkill.org 
 

Blessed Sacrament 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacra-
ment is held daily in the chapel.  

(See times on page 4) 

 

Reconciliation (Confession) 
Confessions are heard every Sat-
urday from 4:00 - 4:45pm or any 
time by contacting the Parish 
Office. 

 
Anointing of the Sick 
Please contact the Parish Office 
to make arrangements for anoint-
ing and Communion for the sick 
and dying. 
 
 
 

Baptism of Children 

The Sacrament of Baptism is ad-
ministered on the first Sunday of 
each month at 12:15p.m.  Baptism 
Prep Classes for parents and god-
parents are held the 2nd Sunday of 
the month at 12:15 pm in the EHST 
Room. 

Sacrament of Marriage 
Arrangements for the Sacrament 
of Marriage must be made at least 
six months before the wedding 
date.  All couples must partici-
pate in the Marriage Prep Pro-
gram. 
Visits to Sick and Homebound 
Please contact Sister Jean Wicken-
heiser, OSF at the Parish office to 
arrange a visit.  

Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults (RCIA)  
RCIA prepares adolescents and 
adults for Baptism and full com-
munion in the Catholic Church.  
For more information, please con-
tact Margaret Chovanes at 610-248-
2171. 
 

Religious Education (PREP) 
Religious instruction for elemen-
tary school students takes place on 
Weds & Thu -Sept through May.  
Please contact Connie Boyer for 
more information. 
 

New Parishioners : New parish-
ioners are most welcome, and are 
encouraged to register online at 
www.stcolumbkill.org or call the 
Parish Office. 
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Saint Columbkill Office  
200 Indian Spring Rd. * Boyertown, PA 19512 

Telephone: 610-367-2371 *  Fax: 610-367-0242 

Open daily 8:30a.m. ñ 5:30p.m. 
Pastor:  Reverend Martin F. Kern 

Weekend Assistant: Reverend Kevin Bobbin 
Deacons:  

James Kochu, deaconjim2015@stcolumbkill.org 
Joseph L. Paschall, DNCJoe2000@aol.com 

Joseph Petrauskas: dcnjoepet2015@stcolumbkill.org 
Emeritus: Michael V. Woodall 

Parish Staff 
Pastoral Associate: Sister Jean Wickenheiser, OSF 
    srjean@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Music:  Deborah Maskrey 
R.C.I.A. Coordinator:  Margaret Chovanes 
 margaretc@stcolumbkill.org  610-248-2171 
Director of Youth Ministry : Heather Shainline,   
  youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org 
Volunteer Coordinator: Mary Snyder,  
   msnyder@stcolumbkill.org 
Chief Financial Officer/Campaign Coordinator:  
Gayle B. Fontaine ~  gaylef@stcolumbkill.org 
Administrative Assistants: 
Lisa De Simone - lisad@stcolumbkill.org 
Mariane Fragment - marianevf@stcolumbkill.org 
    - Bulletin submissions:  bulletin@stcolumbkill.org 
Mary Lou Heisler, marylouh@stcolumbkill.org 
Joann Rivera, joannr@stcolumbkill.org 
Director of Pre-School:  Caitlin Nickel, 
   preschool@stcolumbkill.org 

Parish School:  Saint Francis Academy 
Principal - Administrator:  Mr. Philip E. Repko 

repkop@sfabally.org 
668 Pine Street, Bally, PA 19503 

Telephone: 610-845-7364 * Fax: 610-845-2223 

Sunday Mass  
Saturday evening:  5:00p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:00, 11:00a.m. 

 

Daily Mass 
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. 

 

Holydays 
Vigil Mass the day before the Holyday. 7:00 p.m. 

Masses on the Holyday of Obligation: 
6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.  

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator 

Wendy S. Krisak, MA, NCC, LPC 
Direct Line:  800-791-9209 

Safe Environment Coordinator 
Sister Meg Cole, SSJ, MS.LMFT 

610-332-0442, ext 2019 
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Dear Friends, 
 

 When a child is introduced to people for the first time, people often remark that he or she has their fatherŪs eyes 

or their motherŪs nose or even their hair or smile. These comments convey that the boy or girl is recognized as their 

parentsŪ child. 
 

 On this Feast of the Presentation of the Lord, we hear about Mary and Joseph taking Jesus to the Temple in ful-

fillment of the Law forty days after his birth. (I know itŪs hard to believe that Christmas was forty days ago, but it was!) 

In the Gospel we hear that Simeon, upon greeting them, immediately recognized Jesus as the long awaited Messiah. He 

and Anna were very advanced in years and lacked good eyesight, but they were still able to see because of divine light. 
 

 Traditionally, todayŪs feast has been accompanied by the blessing of candles to be used in church for liturgies 

such as Mass and even the blessing of throats which we celebrate this weekend. In the midst of the cold and darkness 

of winter, the warmth and light of candles hearken back to the comforting glow experienced by Simeon, the priest and 

Anna, the prophetess. They both knew who Jesus was by witnessing the light he brought into the Temple and, more 

importantly, into the world.  
 

 Simeon and Anna are wonderful examples to us. By their prayerfulness and optimism they were able to recog-

nize the Lord, not merely with their eyes, but with their hearts.  
 

 As Christians, do we bring even the slightest glow with us when we enter a room or open our mouths to speak? 

Would people recognize us as GodŪs sons and daughters? Well, weŪd have a pretty good idea if, after encountering us, 

they might exclaim, ŬOh, look! You have your FatherŪs heart!ŭ 

 Love & Prayers,  
 Fr. Marty  

A  L e t t e r  f r o m  O u r  P a s t o r  

Daily Lottery tickets ñplay to win !  
The St. Columbkill Daily Lottery tickets 
are on sale! And because this year is a 
leap year, you can give your loved one 

29 chances to win from $100 to 
$500...and the best part is they can win 
more than once!  Tickets are $20...that's 
just 68 cents a day!  Tickets are on sale 

in the Parish Office.   
A great gift for Valentineõs day!    

Mass with 

Anointing 

of the Sick:  
 

February 11,  

7:00 PM  

Pick up for your hoagies is from 10:00-12:30pm on Sunday,  

            February 2nd in the Old Hall downstairs.   

Any questions, please contact Heather Shainline, Director 

of Youth Ministry at   

youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org.  

Thank you for your support of the Youth Group! 

World Day for Consecrated Life 

will be celebrated in the Church 

on Sunday, February 2, 2020 

and in parishes on the weekend 

of February 1 -2, 2020. Please 

pray for all those who made 

commitments in the conse-

crated life, and be sure to thank 

them on their special day. May 

they continue to be inspired by 

Jesus Christ and respond generously to 

God's gift of their vocation.  

mailto:youthgroup@stcolumbkill.org
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Church Memorials-Week of 2 February 

M ON . FEB. 3: FOURTH  WEEK  IN  ORDINARY  TIME  
9:00 AM    Nancy Drexler by Bernie & Gail 
TUES. FEB. 4: FOURTH  WEEK  IN  ORDINARY  TIME  

9:00 AM   Marie Schollenberger by George Harig 
W EDS. FEB. 5: ST . AGATHA  

9:00 AM    In Memory of the McDermott Family  
 by Margaret McDermott 
THURS. FEB. 6: ST . PAUL  M IKI  & COMPANIONS  

9:00 AM   Martha J. Tutak by Ed & Terri Goddard 
FRI. FEB. 7:  FOURTH  WEEK  IN  ORDINARY  T IME  

9:00 AM    Peter Vincent Furlani by Frank & Judy Hugo 
   - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
SAT . FEB. 8 VIGIL ,  FIFTH  SUNDAY  IN  ORDINARY  TIME  

5:00 PM   Nickolaus S. Albanese  
 by Diane & Michael Kennedy 
SUN . FEB. 9:  FIFTH  SUNDAY  IN  ORDINARY  TIME  
7:30 AM   Anthony Chichearo, Sr.  
 by Ellen & George Fronheiser 
9:00 AM   Catherine & Robert Hastings  
 by Larry & Mary Alice Bernhard 
11:00 AM   Marcia Follweiler by the Paschall Family 

M a s s  I n t e n t i o n s  

Hours of Adoration in our Holy Family Chapel 
 

Mondays 10 :00 a.m. to Midnight 
Tuesdays Midnight to Midnight  
Wednesdays Midnight to Midnight  
Thursdays Midnight to Midnight  
Fridays Midnight to 6:00 p.m. 

E x t e n d e d  A d o r a t i o n 

The Sanctuary Candle will burn 

In Loving Memory of Debbie Decker by Kathy Toth 
 

The Bread and Wine are offered 

In Loving Memory of Jack Burrell on his 30th  
year anniversary of death by wife, Jean 

 

The Flower arrangement is offered 

In Loving Memory of John (Jack) Burrell, Sr.  
on the 30th anniversary of death 

Monday  

February 3  

Tuesday 

February 4  

Wednesday  

February 5  

Thursday  

February 6  

Friday  

February 7  

Saturday  

February 8  

Sunday 

February 9  

 
 
 

      9am Mass 
 
12pmɀ Overeaters 
Anonymous 
 
5:30pm- AA  
6pm Youth 
Monthly Adoration 
7pm- Rosary 
Group 

9am Mass 
 
\7pm Emmanuel 
Music 
 
7pm Foreign Mis-
sions Mtg. 
 

 
 

ΩÐÍ -ÅÎȭÓ 0ÒÁÙÅÒ 
Group 

9am Mass 
 
 
4pm PREP Class 
6pm PREP Class 
 
7pm Human Con-
cerns Mtg. 
7:15 Charismatic 
Prayer Mtg. 

9am Mass 
9:30am Bible Study 
 
 
 
4pm PREP Class 
6pm PREP Class 
 
 

9:00am Mass 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9am Patriotic Rosary 
 
 
 
4pm Confessions 
5pm Vigil Mass - 
Ignite 
 
 
 
 

7:30am Mass 
9:00am Mass    
   (Hearing Impaired) 
11am Mass  Chil-
ÄÒÅÎȭÓ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ -ÁÓÓ 
12:15pm Youth 
Group Monthly 
meeting 
 
6pm Grade 7 PREP 

Please Pray for our Recently Deceased Parishioner: 

Joan Wetzel  
 

and our Relatives of Parishioners,  

 Marie Bono, sister of Albert DeStefano  
 

Edwina Gass, sister of Barbara Haberle  

February 8 / February 9 Fifth Sunday Ordinary Time  

Saturday ~ 5:00 PM   Father Marty Kern 

Sunday ~  7:30 AM    Father Kevin Bobbin 

       9:00 AM    Father Marty Kern 

   11:00 AM     Father Marty Kern 

Mal 3:1-4; Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10; Heb 2:14-18; Lk 2:22-40 or 

2:22-32  R e a d i n g s  f o r  S u n d a y ,  2  F e b r u a r y 

Celebran t  Schedu le 

The Sanctuary Candle burned 

In Loving Memory of Camillo & Mary Volpi  
by their family 

 

The Bread and Wine were offered 

In Loving Memory of Joseph Prinkle, Sr.  
by Frank & Sallie Koerbler 

 

The Flower arrangement was offered 

In Loving Memory of Donald J. Mahoney  
by the Roberge Family 

Church Memorials-Week of 26 January 

A special óthank youô to our parishioners and all the volun-

teers who contributed to the success of our 5th Annual Chili 

Cook-Off!  Our contestants provided us with some delicious 

recipes and it was an enjoyable night for all who attended!  

Weôre already looking forward to next yearôs competition, 

and hope youôll be a part of it! 
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Facilities Faith Lift Prayer  

Thank you Father,  

every blessing comes from you.  

You gifted us with time, talent and treasure.  

Teach us to give time first to You.  

Teach us how to pray.  

You bestowed on us unique talents.  

By unifying our gifts,  

You connect us as one body.  

Teach us how to serve. Time and talent together  

create our treasures.  

Teach us how to glorify You  

with every breath of our lives.  AMEN! 

S t e w a r d s h i p 

Facilities Faith Lift II Capital Campaign News 

 

We wish to thank all of our parishioners for their 
generous pledges thus far to the Facilities Faith Lift II  

campaign. We are sincerely grateful for each and every 
one.  If you have not received a campaign packet or 

commitment card, please contact us at the Parish 
Office at 610 -367-2371 and we will be glad to mail one 

to your family.  We will continue to accept 
commitment cards at any time during the three years 

of our new campaign.  
 

 If you wish to use Parish Giving and need help setting 
up your pledge, please contact them directly at 1 -866-

307-7140 or call the office and Lisa or Gayle will be 
happy to assist you! 

 

**Please note:  If you are making a FFL II Pledge 
payment and still have a balance on your FFL I, 
we will first credit your payment to your FFL I 

balance.  Thank you.  
 

Pennies to Bricks campaign is a great way for our 

children to be involved. Thank you so much for 
contributing your coins to help build our Lego display, 

which will grow as the months go by! Remember, 
Sunday, February 9th @ 11 AM is our next Children's 

Mass.  To date, the Pennies to Bricks program has 
brought in $4,651.63 worth of pennies!    

 
The grand total for both FFL I and FFL II Pennies 

collected so far is $17.336.47!   

Please remember to bring in your coins to 
the next Childrenôs Mass February 9th at 

11am  to receive your brick and add to our 
structure.  

 

Please remember to pray for your spiritually 

adopted families.  In this way we may join 

together, pray for one another and ask for 

Godôs blessing on each other.   

S t e w a r d s h i p 

MONTHLY COLLECTION 

Fiscal Year July 2019 to June 2020 

Month:  January 2020 
 

Last January 2019 
(4weeks) 

This January 2020   
(4 weeks) 

$52,129.00 $53,095.00 
 

Includes Online:  $19,219.00 Includes Online:  $19,923.00 

M  U S I  C   C  O  R N E R 
Adult Choir - Yes, there is an adult choir that sings many 
Sundays at the 9am Mass!  We concentrate on Advent, 
Christmas and Lent seasons, as well as Easter, Mother's 
Day and Pentecost, and a few other Sundays for good 
measure.  No audition, no need to read music!  We practice 
many Sundays after the 9am Mass.  Once and done for the 
week!  Come check us out in the Ehst room (downstairs)!  Con-
tact Deb Maskrey at gm_2522@comcast.net for a schedule or 
with any questions. 
Cantors/Leaders of Song - our ranks have dwindled with the 
graduation of many of our youth cantors, and we need to in-
crease the number of cantors for scheduling.  Support is avail-
able by means of practice sessions with the organist/
accompanist.  This is a great opportunity for youth grades 7 and 
up to serve the parish community.  It is also a great opportunity 
for parents to set the example for children by serving as a 
leader of song.  Contact Deb Maskrey at gm_2522@comcast.net 
with questions or for more information, or chat with one of our 
current cantors! 
Put your piano lessons to good use!  The children's choir and the 
adult choir of the parish could use an accompanist.  Contact 
Carolyn Quinn for children's choir information and Deb Maskrey 
for the adult choir. 

1st Half FY 19 - 20 Income/Expense Report 

July 2019- through December 2019 
 

Total Operating Income $522,106.00 
 

Total Operating Expenses $513,400.00 
 

Net Operating Excess / (Loss) $8.706.00 

     C A T H O L I C   R E L I E F   S E R V I C E S 
 

Thank you for your generous support of the Catholic Re-
lief Services Collection and for helping Jesus in disguise. 

Your contributions make a difference for the poor and 
marginalized around the world. If you missed the collec-
tion, it isnôt too late!  Just visit www.usccb.org/

nationalcollections for more information on how to give.  

The grand total for both FFL I FFL II Pennies collected so far is  
   $17.336.47! 
To date, the Pennies to Bricks program has brought in  
  $4,651.63 worth of pennies!   
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P R E - S C H O O L CA I T L I N  N I C K E L  

p r e s c h o o l @ s t c o l u m b k i l l . o r g 

Pre-School Registration is now open for the  
2020 -2021  school year.   This school year marks the 36th year that  
St. Columbkill Preschool has offered quality education to children in 
Boyertown, PA & surrounding area.  Our program provides learning 
experiences that are age and developmentally appropriate. There are 
approximately 30 children enrolled in the 3 & 4 -year-old classes, which 
run from Labor Day week until the end of May.  The preschool curricu-
lum encompasses the social, emotional, physical and spiritual develop-
ment of each child, while following the Pennsylvania Early Learning 
Standards. Our program also includes monthly physical education 
classes led by YMCA instructors.  Visit our Preschool web page for more 
Information at:    http://stcolumbkill.org/preschool.    
You can also register your child (children) online and pay your $35 per 
child, non -refundable registration fee.  For more information contact our 
Director, Caitlin Nickel at: preschool@stcolumbkill.org or call the parish 
office and leave her a message. 

We still have a few spots left: 

Rediscover the Love in Your marriage! 
Retrouvaille of Delaware Valley offers hope for married 
couples experiencing loneliness, boredom, misery, or 

frustration in their marriage. Couples learn valuable 
communications skills and rediscover intimacy. Our next 
program starts February 21-23 at the Family Life Center 

in Malvern, PA.  For more information, call 215-766-
3944 or 800-470-2230. All inquiries keep strictly confi-
dential. 

Religious Education classes for grades 1 to 6 have be-
gun.   If you still need to register your children, go to our 
website under PREP and register ASAP.   All children in 

public school are expected to attend.  

R e l i g i o u s  E d u c a t i o n  P R E P 

C o n n i e  B o y e r ,  D i r e c t o r 

PreK 3:  Monday & Wednesday: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 

              or Tuesday & Thursday: 9:00 am - 11:30 am 
 

PreK 4:  Monday, Wednesday & Friday:   

     9:00 am - 11:30 am (Full)  

 or Tuesday, Thursday & Friday: 9:00 am - 11:30 am  

ALL ARE WELCOME:  Join us for the Childrenõs Rosary 

prayer group at our parish.   This prayer 
group allows participation of children of 
all ages, although the target ages are from 
4-14.  Younger children and siblings are 
encouraged to come as well. This is a 

unique opportunity for the children of our parish to 
come together to pray.   Adults are welcome and encour-
aged to come to the Childrenõs Rosary.  They are the 
special òguardian angelsó of this movement.  Meetings 
will be held the first Saturday of each month in the 
Chapel at 10:00 AM.  No prior knowledge of the Rosary is 
needed and rosaries and prayer books will be provided. 
Hope you can join us.  Contact Megan at (610) 310-5661 

Preschool Substitute Teacher Needed:  St. Columbkill Preschool 
is looking to hire a substitute teacher to work on an as needed 
basis. Weekday hours would be 8:45-12:00. Clearances must 
be obtained through the Diocese. Please contact Caitlin Nickel 
at preschool@stcolumbkill.org for more information.  

Overeaters Anonymous (OA)  is a fellowship of individuals 
who through shared experience, strength and hope are recover-
ing from compulsive overeating by working our Twelve Steps. 
The only requirement is a desire to stop eating compulsively. 
Come to the Ehst room any Monday at 12 noon to 1:00pm to 
inquire. 

MARRIED COUPLES ð Now that the  Holiday  Rush is 

Over! - Refresh your marriage relationship on a World-

wide Marriage Encounter Weekend. For 2020, why not 

give yourselves some time together without stress? Make 

a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend!  

The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekends are: 

CZESTOCHOWA, DOYLESTOWN, PA :February 7-

9,2020 and April 17-19,2020 Visit our website at:https://

www.wwme -philly.org/  or contact Al & Mary Liz 

at Applications@wwme-philly.org  or 610-449-1859. 

St. Columbkill Pre-K is now participating in the Amazon Smile Pro-

gram!  Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible Amazon-

Smile purchases to the charitable organization of your choice.  

AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same 

prices, same service.  Please support St. Columbkill Pre-K by shop-

ping Amazon Smile and by choosing St. Columbkill Church as your 

charitable organization.  

Camp Veritas 2020: Camp Veritas is a one-week play-and-

pray sleep away summer camp for teens going into 7th to 

12th grades. It will be held at five locations in 2020: June 29

-July 4 at Clongowes Wood College in Ireland: July 19-25 

at Mount Saint Mary College in Newburgh, NY: July 26-

Aug 1 in Emmitsburg, MD; Aug 2-7 in Lake Placid, FL and 

August 16-22 at Camp Lakota in Wurtsboro NY. Enroll-

ment opens 1/1/2020 and enrollment price for ach week I 

sonly $400 per camper. Early bird rates (before 4/1/2020) 

are $200 and $450 after that. More details can be found at 

www.campveritas.com 

https://www.stcolumbkill.org/youth-ministry-1
mailto:preschool@stcolumbkill.org
https://www.wwme-philly.org/
https://www.wwme-philly.org/
mailto:Applications@wwme-philly.org
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2110231
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SAVE THE DATE:  22-26 June 2020 

Vacation Bible School is held in the summer for one week 
for children in Pre-K** through 5th grade.  

***Daily Mass is still a part of VBS!! *** 

V a c a t i o n  B i b l e  S c h o o l  2 0 2 0 

S a i n t  F r a n c i s  A c a d e m y  W e e k l y  N o t e s 

Feb. 10th - Trip to St. Ignatius Loyola School for an Anti-

Bullying Program, Grades 5-8 

Feb. 14th - School Dance 

March 8th - Designer Bag Bingo 

SFA registration  Registration for grades PK-4 through Grade 8 

for the 2020-21 school year is ongoing. Forms and information 

are available online or at the school.  Please call for further in-

formation or to schedule a tour.  D.A.R.E. Graduation Feb. 5th 

The 5th Grade Class at SFA has completed this  program pre-

sented by the Bally Police.  It gives  students the tools to help 

them resist violence, bullying, and other risky behaviors. It pro-

vides tools for healthy and safe living.  American Heart Associa-

tion Kids Heart Challenge 

During the week of Feb. 10th, students will partici-

pate in the Heart Challenge sponsored by the 

American Heart Association.  Students will get their 

heart pumping during PE class via activities like 

jump rope and dancing.  Students will also be collecting dona-

tions for the American Heart Association.  SFA cafeteria/hall is 

available to rent.  Please call the school for  information and 

availability.   

Monthly Bingo in St. Francis Academy cafeteria.  Next bingo is 

February 16th .  Doors open at 11 with the first game at 

12:30pm.  Good food and great fun for all!  Gift certificates 

available.  Volunteers are always needed. 

 

YO U T H  G R O U P ( 7 T H - 1 2 T H  G R )   ~ H E A T H E R  S H A I N L I N E    

Saturday February 1st - Sunday February 2nd  
YG LOCK-IN: Our lock-in has been postponed  due to low 
signups. Stay tuned for more information on when it will be 
rescheduled! 
Sunday, February 2nd : Hoagie Sale 
�Œ�� �	�N�Q���S�G�N�R�D���L�@�J�H�M�F���G�N�@�F�H�D�R�‚���O�K�D�@�R�D���A�D���C�N�V�M�R�S�@�H�Q�R���@�M�C��

ready to start at 8:30am sharp! From 10-12:15, please 
sign up to help with orders being picked up or helping 
run orders up to those who cannot do stairs.   

�Œ�� �	�N�Q���S�G�N�R�D���O�H�B�J�H�M�F���T�O���G�N�@�F�H�D�R�‚�����N�T���L�@�X���R�S�@�Q�S���O�H�B�J�H�M�F��
up hoagies at 10:00am. If you need assistance getting 
your hoagies downstairs, teens will be waiting at the 
top to help you!  

�Œ�� Thank you to EVERYONE who purchased hoagies. A 
huge thank you goes to Deacon Jim for always helping 
us out with the delicious meats and cheeses and all the 
ingredients! Your support means so much to us! 

Sunday, February 9: YG Meeting -12:15-2:15 
Theme: First Aid. Lunch provided. Bring a $5.00 donation to 
help support the LLS. A short presentation will be given by 
teens who are helping raise funds for the Leukemia and 
Lymphoma Society.  
Sunday, February 23; YG Meeting- 12:15-2:15 
Lunch provided. This meeting will be run by the YLC!  
Sunday, March 8: YG Meeting -12:15-2:15 
Theme: Desert-ed Life Night. Lunch provided. 

Friday, March 13 - Sunday, March 15: WONDER RETREAT 
-All girls in 8th-12th grade are invited to attend the 2nd 
annual Wonder Retreat. Location: St. Mary of Providence 
Retreat Center. More details to follow. Price is still $145pp. 
All senior girls are ½ price. Contact Christie Edling if you 
have any questions at cedling@gmail.com or 
610.406.8511.  
Catholic Heart Work Camp Mission Trip: This year we're 
heading back to Virginia Beach, VA  from June 14-20, 2020! 
There are only 4 spots left! Combo cost with Steubenville is 
$500.00. Sign up today for a week of fun, service and faith!
Steubenville 2020 Registration is OPEN!: This year, we 
will travel to Steubenville EAST which is now located at the 
University of Rhode Island in Kingston, RI. Our teens and 
chaperones spend a weekend long trip learning about our 
Catholic faith, hearing talks geared towards what teens are 
facing in the world today and spend time praising and wor-
shiping our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, through Adora-
tion, the sacrament of Reconciliation and the Mass.  
A non-refundable $100.00 deposit is needed to hold your 
spot.  
--  Regular pricing (February 1st to March 1st) $240.00 
--  Late Sign-up: (after March 1st) $250.00 
**Combo cost with CHWC: $500.00 
**Seniors are HALF PRICE for this trip only! 
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LAOH: Our next meeting is our St. Brigid Mass on Monday, Feb-
ruary 3rd at 6:30pm . Please bring something to share with all.  
All are invited to attend Mass with us!  If interested in becoming 
an LAOH sister, please call or email Kathy Varady at 610-764-
0293/ kvarady2@gmail.com. Saints Patrick, Brigid and Columb-
kill, pray for us! 

https://www.parishgiving.org/ParishGiving.html?e=787020AE428E2BB4F7B40AAF3B2DB223D084439FF643C5B04D24BB5C80887E11FBD7FF3E01A0E29C656E34580240FE07

